
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25 August 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 8 students will soon have the opportunity to choose two elective courses that they wish to study 
in Years 9 and 10, attached to this email is a handbook outlining the subjects offered at St Edward’s. 
This is also located on the College Website. 

Boys will be required to choose two elective subjects and two reserve subjects. Our advice to the 
students is to always choose electives that are of genuine interest and subjects that they will enjoy 
doing. There is no link to doing subjects in Years 9 and 10 to the electives in Years 11 and 12. 

Families are invited to attend a Information Night in the College ERC on Thursday 8 September from 
6.30pm to 7.30pm. 

Students will be using an online program called EDVAL to make their subject selections, instructions 
and a unique web code will be given to students during Maths lessons following the information night. 

Kind regards, 

 
Gerry Summerhayes 
Director of Curriculum 

 
St Edward's College  
13 Frederick Street  
East Gosford NSW 2250  
Phone: 02 4321 6400  
Fax: 02 4324 7955  
Email: info@stedwards.nsw.edu.au 

 

https://www.stedwards.nsw.edu.au/curriculum-learning/year-9-and-10-information/
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